
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   City of Cannon Falls Capital Equipment Schedule 
 
MEETING DATE:   May 18, 2021 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Finance Committee over the last several months have reviewed the capital 
equipment schedules for all city departments.  Please find attached the schedules for 
your review.  The cost to fund the schedules is $312,524 annually.  The General Fund 
levy is contributing $256,524 and the Sewer and Water funds are contributing $50,000 
and $6,000 respectively.  These dollars will be taken out of the municipal fund reserved 
for a reduction in LGA for 2021.  As I have said several times the department heads 
have made significant cuts to their budgets to generate these funds.  This Capital 
Equipment Schedule can be funded without an increase in tax levy or sewer and water 
rates.   
 
The schedules show the council for planning purposes the equipment that will be 
purchased in any given year.  When approved this gives the department heads 
guidance on what equipment will be funded and replaced in that budget year.  The 
schedules will be built into operations of the city and will be funded like most standard 
line items.   
 
The Finance Committee recommends approval of the Capital Equipment Schedule for 
the City. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Based on the recommendation of the Finance Committee please approve the Capital 
Equipment Schedules for the City of Cannon Falls. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Capital Equipment Schedule. 
















